
February 17, 2023

Teresa Kajenski
Fothergill, Segale & Valley, PC
143 Barre St
MONTPELIER, VT 05602-3618

Dear Teresa Kajenski:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on February 17, 2023, the New England Peer Review Committee
accepted the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is

September 30, 2025. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to
the administering entity.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

New England Peer Review Committee

(603)623-3513

cc: Jarad Vartanian, Sheila Valley

Firm Number: 900010093939 Review Number: 593664


